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1. Reminder: 7th Tradition donations can be made online on the SoCal website or by check.  We 

cannot accept money orders.  Please make payment to Nar-Anon Family Groups Southern 

California Region and mail to Andrea Lackey  21466 Dahlia Ct.  Trabuco Canyon, CA  92679. 

 

2. Service Opportunities:  Service is a big part of Recovery. Several positions are open: Region 

Chair, Vice Chair, Outreach, Delegate, and Subcommittee chairs. Outreach is extremely important 

to help spread the word. To see a description of positions please visit 

www.naranonsocal.org/serviceopportunities.  Anyone interested in being of service in these 

positions or in any other area of service please email socalregion@nar-anon.org. 

 

3. Narateen:  The new California Narateen (CAN) Guidelines have been submitted to the World 

Service Narateen Committee for approval.  Until approved, teens are able to attend virtual 

Narateen meetings in other regions.  Contact Ken at socalnarateen@nar-anon.org for more 

information. 

 

4. Group Service Representatives (GSR’S):  We need your help!  Attendance at the Assembly 

meetings has been low.  We need a quorum to be able to vote on important decisions for our 

region.  Meetings are quarterly, if your GSR is unable to attend please send an alternate. 

 

5. Narathon:  We are excited to begin planning our 2025 Narathon!  If you are interested in serving on 

the Narathon Committee please join us on the first Saturday of each month.  Our next planning 

meeting will be on February 1, 2025.  Here is the zoom link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5606110072?pwd=Mgq5NZbfPxWYcncNGUDUNxsEfBKHTD.1&

omn=8510170221120     

Meeting ID: 560 611 0072  Passcode: socalnfg 

6.  Finance:  Based on our current budget we were able to donate $1000 to our World Service Office 

in addition to our regular donation.  We are self-supporting!  If everyone contributed an extra dollar 

once a month it would help keep our World Service budget healthy. 
 

 

RSC and Assembly times have changed to 9am!  The next Regional Service Committee 

meeting is Saturday, 3/29/25 at 9am and the next Assembly will be on Saturday 4/12/25 at 9am. 
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